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PAC KID’S SPOTLIGHT

ISSUE:

Monthly, a student is chosen to be in the “Spotlight” to highlight their involvement in the arts. The picture and interview is then published in the News-Enterprise on the 3rd Monday of the month.  Levi Hamilton from Lincoln Trail Elementary was our PAC KID for the month of May 2005.

[image: image1.png]Name: Levi Hamilton

School: Lincoln Trail Elementary

What have you been involved in at the PAC?
| played the part of “Dr. Ozzy” in The Wiz of the West and
played the part of “Simba” in Rhythm of the Pride Lands.

What did you learn from your experience?

| learned how it feels to perform for a big audience and how it
feels to be onstage. | also learned about how a performance
is put together -- backstage, costumes, makeup, etc. It was

the experience of a lifetime.

PERFORMING ARTS CENTER

How has it changed you?
It has given me confidence
to believe in myself and now
| want to continue to perform
in more plays.

Why is the PAC

important to you?

It is important to me because
it allows me to enjoy
performances and the ability
to perform. It has given me a
hands-on experience in the
area of performing arts.





